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12th October 2023 
 

Dear Early Years Parents/Carers 
 

          Reception Bedtime Story – Thurs 2nd Nov at 5pm 
 

To celebrate our school’s Book Fair Week, we are holding a Bedtime Story 
session in the Duck and Hen classrooms.   
 

Bedtime Story starts at 5pm on Thursday 2nd November.  It will last for half 

an hour and the class teacher will read their favourite stories to the children.  

To create a cosy atmosphere, we are asking the children to come to Bedtime 

Story time in their nightclothes with a teddy.  Parents are asked to bring children 
to the office at 5pm and come through the front of the school where the teachers will 

greet you.  Parents are then invited to spend Bedtime Story time in the Studio, where 

there will be a range of books available to browse and purchase. This will be a good 

opportunity for some Christmas shopping!           
 

Children are to be collected from the outside classroom after the story time at 5.30pm. 
 

 
Walk around Broadwater – Friday 3rd Nov 

 

As part of our learning we will be going for a walk into 

Broadwater.  Please could you keep this as a surprise from the 

children, they will find out about it after half term.  We will 

be talking about the features of our local environment and 
what we like and dislike.  We will also be posting a letter. 

We plan to do the walk on the morning of Friday 3rd November. 
 

If you have a DBS and would like to help, please speak to your child’s teacher or contact 

the office. We will only require 1-2 parents per class so please do not feel disappointed if 

you are not asked on this occasion (there will be other opportunities in the future!).   
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